From:			
Sent:	19 March 2018 16:0	19 March 2018 16:01	
To:	Planning Mail		
Subject:	Planing Objection	Save the Back Field	
Planning Application	on F422plan.asp 18/00119/FUL		
Dear Sir/ madam			
use the path way an	d leave there cars at home.	proposed building site for 5 new build houses. They are too and from Daisy nook. When the fair comes lots of families Drivers think they can get through the ers also come down at speed and children have to get out of the	
for entrance to the n	new site will be very dangerous. Th	d. As the plan to open the end of their close on to the pathway here is no pavement on both sides and the gardens are all off with just the residents cars on their drives.	
		ng to have big construction lorries going up and down their which will then interrupt with the drainage system. T	
his is not very good thousands.	as it links up to the drains on New	wmarket Road. which is always being dug up costing	
Grove wood Close vhouses.	will be having no privacy if or whe	en the houses are built which will put people off buying the	
cleaned. So with mo	years as the were not big enough. The sewer pi	pes soon get blocked and the fresh water grids are never future.	
I have been informe it is a private purch		cil do not want the responsibility of maintaining the services as	
I think that money is	s the main factor here. Somebody	must have very deep pockets.	
Please Please leave	the back field alone		
Yours Sincerely			